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Department of Planning & Environment 

320 Pitt Street 
Sydney, NSW, 2000 

 
RESPONSE TO ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REQUEST 

SSDA 9210 – SAINTS PETER AND PAUL ASSYRIAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Attention: Scott Hay 

 
Scott, 

 
This letter is provided in response to the Department of Planning & Environment’s (the Department) request 

for additional information dated 6 August 2019 following further assessment of State Significant 

Development Application 9210 (SSDA 9210), in relation to Saints Peter and Paul Assyrian Primary School. 
 

A submission was received by the Environment, Energy and Science Group of the Department of Planning, 
Industry and Environment (former NSW Office of Environment and Heritage) (EESG (OEH)) dated 6 

December 2018 which was received during the exhibition period. 
 

In response to SSDA 9210, the EESG (OEH) state in the event SSDA 9210 is approved, the five (5) Aboriginal 

Cultural Heritage Conditions and four (4) Landscaping and Habitat Improvement Conditions are to be 
included as conditions of consent. 

 
In light of the above, the applicant accepts the proposed conditions and request no further changes. 

 

We trust the provided documentation satisfies the Department’s queries and as such the Department will be 
able to proceed in the assessment of SSDA 9210. 

 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned on 0499 888 691 or via 

email on asmith@willowtp.com.au. 

 
Kind Regards 

 

 
Ashleigh Smith 

Associate 
Willowtree Planning Pty Ltd 
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